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Question PD-03:

Project Description

PD-3 East of the San Bernardino Substation, a proposed telecommunication line is
shown running east-west on the north side of W San Bernardino Avenue. Is this
line to be placed as an underbuild on the existing double circuit 66 kV
subtransmission line in this area? If not how would this line be supported?

Response to Question PD-03:

Yes, in this area, the new telecommunication line would be installed as underbuild on either the
new subtransmission pole line or the existing double circuit subtransmission pole line, or some
combination of both as the line is routed through the area. The specific locations (i.e. which pole
line) have not yet been determined. Either way, the new telecommunication line will not require
a separate pole line.



